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Network Upgrade 

On July 26th,  2016 we will be performing a software upgrade to the FPRN. As a result of this 
upgrade expect the FPRN to have downtime. 

PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY!!! 

Network Solutions 

When using port 10000 to receive corrections you must turn on your NMEA (GGA) message string, 

and it must be set to broadcast at a rate of less than 30 seconds. 

New Signals 

Beginning on June 29th, 2016 we started recording the L5 signal. Rinex files are now available with 
this new signal. 

New Constellation 

Also, on June 29th, 2016 we started monitoring the Galileo satellites. Hopefully by the end of the 
year these satellites will be included in the Network solutions. 

Announcements 

On July 26, 2016 the FPRN will be undergoing software upgrades.  

Expect the Network to have downtime. 


